
From:
To:  

Date: 10/7/2009 4:57:31 PM
Subject:

Attachments: Revised Memo to Chief Administrators re AAMVA Board of Directors Decision for 
NMVTIS 10 07 09.pdf
StateFees2007.pdf

Best regards,

 
Neil Schuster
President & CEO
American Association of Motor Vehicle Administrators
nschuster@aamva.org
1.703.270.8932
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